

Broadwood Primary School

Broadwood Road Denton Burn Newcastle upon Tyne NE15 7TB

Telephone:- 0191-2741684 Fax Number:- 0191-2747992 Mobile:- 07496186795

admin@broadwood.newcastle.sch.uk

Headteacher – Mr David McLeod Deputy Headteacher – Mrs Susan Brooks-Tyreman

12th September 2016

Dear Parents and Carers,

Allotment Show

There is an opportunity for Pop-Shop and Beatbox Choir to perform at the Allotment Show on Sunday 25th September.

It is an exciting family event and Newcastle City Council would like us to perform our ECO WARRIOR song to open the Sunday event with the Lord Mayor of Newcastle.

Children will need to be at Leazes Park Band Stand for 10:45am. They would perform once at 11:30 and there is a likely chance that The Chronicle and BBC news will attend.

There will be more information to follow, but first I want to make sure most of the two groups would be able to attend and get to Leazes Park independently.

Please could you circle the appropriate answer on the below slip and return by Friday 15th.

Yours sincerely,	
Susan Sinclair	
My childSunday 25 th September 2016.	<u>can</u> attend the event at Leazes Park on
My child	<u>will not</u> be able to attend the event.











